Henderson, Katie

From: Gilliam, Allen

Sent: Friday, August 20, 2010 8:36 AM

To: '‘Dwight Jumper'; James Carney

Cc: Henderson, Katie; 'jbeazley@sbcglobal.net’

Subject: Airtherm's (ARP001019) June 2010 closure report review and ADEQ comments (Forrest City
AR0020087)

Dwight,

Your last report was received on 6/24/10 and reviewed. Based on the fact Airtherm has
completely changed processes from phosphatizing to Calgary's "Enviroprep” system (prior to
powder coating) with no process watewater generated, Airtherm's file will be closed and no
further semi-annual reports to ADEQ will be necessary.

It remains Airtherm's responsibility under the General Pretreatment Regulations in 40 CFR
403.12 to report any future changes to ADEQ (and appropriate City officials) if there are
any process changes or additions which discharge wastewater and possibly effect the City's
wastewater treatment plant or its NPDES permit.

This office will schedule a final visit with you in the near future to familiarize myself
with this new process.

If there are ever any environmental questions or concerns that Airtherm has, this office
is at your service.

Thank you for your history of cooperation,
Allen Gilliam

ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator
501.682.0625

cc: Katie Henderson/E-drive/Pretreatment Reports and James Beazley, Mngr. Forrest City
Wastewater Utility



